Memorandum

To: 

Dr. Jim Nelson

From: 

Team Tacolovin
Date: 

February 15, 2008

Subject: 
Progress report of the week February 8 – February 15
This week digitized the list for the class and got an estimate on how many were going to be needing a ride to the airport. We also got data on the emergency contact for each person going to Mexico this semester. We sent this data to the group leaders and also to you. 
We also were able to finally get to know our group members from Mexico. We couldn’t believe how many people were working with us and were excited to read each one of their biographies. We feel that we can better relate to them and their background in engineering. 

Early on in the week we sent an email to give them our interpretation of the exact need and if their were any other outlets within the sub-basin that needed to be recognized on the watershed. 

Our mapping and delineating of the watershed is coming along and we feel that we are just waiting for the time being to get some more information on the actual digitizing of the soil and land use data. Precipitation data is still needed and we worked today on getting a Google earth image to go behind our watershed. This week was very successful. 

